
Summary of public comments:  

Draft tree planting plan for Plummers Hill Open Space  

November 2023  
 
 
A draft tree planting plan was circulated to residents and displayed in locations on the street. In 
addition, it was added to the consultation page on the Bristol City Council website.  
 
Thank you to everyone for your comments.  
 
We have responded to the comments as received below with more detail as a point of record. 

What happens next? 
The tree planting plan for Plummers Hill will be kept as a potential site for future tree planting – 
tree planting will not take place this winter.   
 

Comments received: We have given these comments consideration and provide responses 
below: 
 

 

 
 
  
Visit the Bristol City Council Webpage for more information on One Tree Per Child community 
planting and woodland maintenance events. 
 
You can contact One Tree Per Child by: 
Post: One Tree Per Child, Blaise Plant Nursery, Kings Weston Road, BS11 0XF                
Email: onetreeperchild@bristol.gov.uk   

Could the current 
pathway in this area 
remain? 

Yes, all current desire lines will be left for park users.  

What species will be 
planted?  
 

We have proposed to plant native, woodland species such as Hazel, 
Hawthorn, and Crab Apple. We will mainly be planting scrub species to 
reduce impact on residential views.  

The park has 
experience vandalism 
in recent years, the 
trees would fair better if 
they were larger and 
well protected.  

We are aware of the situation; steps have been taken to help improve the 
existing trees at Plummers Hill. On-going monitoring will be carried out. 
 

Can we volunteer to 
help plant the trees?  
 

Yes, planting dates will be advertised on our website. Contact 
otpc@bristol.gov.uk if you would like to attend a planting session.  
 

We are in full support.   Thank you for your comments. 

http://www.bristol.gov.uk/museums-parks-sports-culture/one-tree-per-child
http://www.bristol.gov.uk/museums-parks-sports-culture/one-tree-per-child
mailto:onetreeperchild@bristol.gov.uk
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/residents/museums-parks-sports-and-culture/parks-and-open-spaces/trees-and-meadows/one-tree-per-child
mailto:otpc@bristol.gov.uk
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